
Expressions of interest are sought for a 
Special Edition of the Journal of Policy and 
Practice in Intellectual Disabilities (JPPID)

‘INTERNATIONAL PERSPECTIVES ON
HEALTHCARE FOR PEOPLE
WITH INTELLECTUAL AND

DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES’

We are seeking authors to contribute to a Special Edition of JPPID titled ‘International perspectives 
on healthcare for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities.’ Authors are invited to 

provide a comprehensive description of policy developments, service design, practice, and approaches 
to service user empowerment in health and medical care for people with IDD in their country. These 

contributions will provide a global perspective on the organisation of health and medical care for 
those with IDD. We encourage authors to submit a pre-submission inquiry by April 15th 2022. The 

proposed date for full submission is December 2022. 

Informal enquiries can be addressed to Marian.Breuer@radboudumc.nl

Further information on the proposed template for each national contribution can be found HERE.

This Special Edition is an initiative of IASSIDD’s Health and Comparative Policy and Practice Special Interest Research Groups.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DPNS__ACZLTwHT889CLZNkkr3mfU-d3E/view?usp=sharing

